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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Please find attached resubmitted application for the above property.  

 

The original application (ref: 2017/5068/P) was withdrawn on October 16th 2017. 

Following this and the comments we have received from Holly Lodge Estate 

Committee and the adjoining neighbours we are now resubmitting the application 

incorporating the changes considered after the comments. 

 

 As recommended and in support of this current application we submit the 

following: 

- planning application forms 

- reply to Holly Lodge Estate Committee 

- location and side plans 

- design and access statement 

- full existing & proposed drawings 

 

Please contact us if you require any further information. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Brian O’Reilly 

 

 


